
 
 

Crews continue work on West Galer Street the week of June 11 

After completing pipeline installation, King County’s contractor is continuing the 
restoration phase of the pipeline remediation project. As part of this effort, King County 
is evaluating and addressing soil loss that may have occurred along the pipeline 
alignment during the pipe pull operation.  

Expect to see crews working on W. Galer St. near Thorndyke Avenue West throughout 
the week of June 11. The County’s contractor will drill additional monitoring casings in 
the right-of-way and add grout as necessary. You can expect survey crews and 
assessment to continue for the next few weeks as part of the restoration activities on 
West Galer Street.  

Monitoring and surveying activities will continue throughout restoration. 

What you can expect:  

• Small crew working on West Galer Street Monday through Friday, the week of 
June 11 

• Traffic control set up at about 7 a.m. Work is scheduled to begin at 8 a.m. 

• Two-way traffic will be maintained, with lanes shifted and traffic directed around 
the work site 

• Bicycles will travel with vehicle traffic 

• Please drive slowly and obey signs and flaggers! 

 
 
 

Call: 24-hour construction hotline at 206-205-5969 
Visit: http://magnoliapipe.participate.online  

Email: monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov 
Search: “Magnolia storage” at kingcounty.gov 

Follow: @KingCountyWTD on Twitter 
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Alternative formats available: 206-477-5371 or TTY relay: 711 
 
 

 


